
 

 
 

 
TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
450 - 1st Street S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2P 5H1 
 
Tel (403) 920-2059 
Fax (403) .920-2391 
Email dave_murray@transcanada.com 
web www.transcanada.com 

 
December 15, 2006 
 
Alberta Energy and Utilities Board  
640 - Fifth Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 3G4  
 
Attention:  Mr. Ken Sharp, P. Eng., Manager 
  Applications Branch, Facilities Applications 
 
 
Re:  December 2006 Annual Plan 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. (“NGTL”) December 2006 Annual Plan as 
required under Section "D" of Alberta Energy and Utilities Board (Board) Informational Letter IL90-8, 
and as revised by Board Informational Letter IL 98-5.  The December 2006 Annual Plan can also be 
accessed on TransCanada PipeLines Limited’s web site at:  
 
http://www.transcanada.com/Alberta/regulatory_info/facilities/index.html 
 
All Customers and other interested parties are advised of the filing of the December 2006 Annual 
Plan with the Board.  Customers and other interested parties are encouraged to communicate their 
suggestions and comments to NGTL regarding the development and operation of the Alberta System and 
other related issues to Shelagh Ricketts, Vice President, System Design and Operations, at 
(403) 920-7655 or Stephen Clark, Vice President, Commercial – West, Canadian Pipelines at 
(403) 920-2018.   
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Darlene Maier at (403) 920-5108. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. 
a wholly owned subsidiary of TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Dave Murray, P.Eng. 
Manager,  
Regulatory Services - Facilities 
 


